
 

Dear Highland Families, 

Get ready to celebrate the love of reading with our upcoming Scholastic Book Fair!  We will have many fun reading 

activities and events planned for your child throughout these two weeks and we hope you can join us by visiting the 

Book Fair with your child October 17-27, 9:00am-3:30pm.  You can also join us October 25th from 6:00pm – 8:00pm 

when the Book Fair will be open during the Ice Cream Social.   

This year, one of our goals is to ensure as many children as possible receive books and have access to books.  One of 

the ways we can do that is through the “All For Books” program.  With your help, we are able to purchase books for 

Yale-New Haven Children’s Hospital so children have a book to read while they are in the hospital.    

Not only does your donation go directly towards helping this great cause, but Scholastic Book Fairs will also match 

monetary donations raised with a donation of up to one million books to two non-profit organizations dedicated to 

helping children, families and teachers acquire books and educational resources.  Kids In Need Foundation and Kids In 

Distressed Situations, Inc are the two organizations that benefit from these donations. 

Please consider donating $1 or any amount you wish by signing the form at the bottom of this page with your or your 

child’s name and returning it with the donation in an envelope marked “All For Books” to the school by October 28th.  

On behalf of the students and teachers at our school and all of the children and families that will benefit from your 

generosity, THANK YOU! 

Sincerely, 

The Highland School PTO Book Fair Committee 

Jennifer Bates, Chairperson 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Name of Donor 

Your donation helps connect 

more kids with books. 


